PALOUSE CHORAL SOCIETY
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
MONDAY, APRIL 24, 2023
Anneliese called the meeting to order.
Matt summarized the 2022-23 season and gave a brief outline of the upcoming 2023-24 season and the themes for each concert.
Janice presented information regarding concert attendance and shared figures from the 2019-20 and 2021-22 seasons for comparison. The 2022-23 figures show attendance back to pre-covid numbers. Membership in PCS has also grown this season, reaching 70 singers.
FINANCE
Crystal presented a summary of the financial situation.
ELECTIONS
Anneliese presided over the elections.
ELECTION RESULTS
CHORALE REPRESENTATIVE
Becky Tovey was elected by majority vote.
SECRETARY
Royal Toy was elected by majority vote.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Janice gave thanks to out-going Community Representative, Jason Abrams;  out-going Chorale Representative, Conny Kirchoff; and out-going Secretary, Gillian Sharma, for their commitment over the preceding years.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm.
